THE 59TH KILLIAN REUNION

The 59th Killian Reunion was held on September 12, 1993 at 3:00 p.m. at Castanea Presbyterian Church, Lucia, NC.

President-William Killian presided.

Secretary Wanda McElveen real the minutes. Correction noted-William Killian President for term 1993-1994.

Treasurer report given by Robert Killian-Balance of \$780.08.

Introduction of Clansman present and what decedent from Andreas Line.

45 Clansman and guest were present.

NEW BUSINESS: Bill Killian reported that he and George Killian would continue to do the newsletter. Also the programs for the reunion to be kept to short discussions. Discussed getting help from the group with the newsletter and how it should look, what content should be and only 2 mailings per year. Cost of each mailing is \$203. plus printing cost of \$380. Decided to keep the name of the newsletter; The Killian Family Newsletter. Will pay for the costs with donations. Voted to use the printed copies. The content of the newsletter; Places, information on people, events, history of town, exchange information on line you are researching, what someone is looking for and prominent people. Election of Officers: Vice-President: John Killian for 1994. (President 1995-96)

Secretary: Wanda McElveen Treasurer: Robert Killian

Motion made and carried for new officers to be accepted.

A donation of \$50.00 was given to Castanea Presbyterian Church in appreciation for use of the church facilities.

Ala Killians Fort Payne Reunion to be held in June, 1994.

Offering was taken

John Killian gave the memorial prayer and blessing.

Following the business session, a covered dish dinner and fellowship hour was shared by clansman and guest.

Respectfully submitted Wanda McElveen, Secretary